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3 .  John Annesley DeGaris with the Katie Britt campaign for US Senate. I  am reaching out to the University of Alabama political   science students and  possibly others that would like the opportunity of an internship for a US  Senate campaign. We are actively seeking students as the campaign  begins to pick up. If there is a possibility for UA undergraduates to work on  our campaign, we   would love to extend the opportunity. You can contact  me via this email,   john@katiebrittforsenate.com , or by my cell at (205) 586 - 5580.   


